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Head Teacher Melindar Kaur
Interim Head of School Susan Wass
Deputy Headteacher Jodie Milson
Thursday, 25th June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

May I take this opportunity of welcoming you, and your child, to Cloudside Academy, here we are a close family that work together to achieve the best possible results for our children. We welcome you to our family. We have a clear message to all our children:
We believe in you. We trust in you. We listen to you. You are cared for. You are important. You will succeed.                                       
During the current pandemic our usual transition arrangements have had to be altered quite significantly.
Unfortunately we will not be able to hold an information evening due to the Governments restrictions of no mass gatherings, instead we have produced a comprehensive package of documents to help you and your child in their next stage of their educational journey.
I have made arrangements for your children to join us on either Monday 20th July or Tuesday 21st July for a full day’s induction to Cloudside. Your children will meet their new teachers, become familiar with the school building and hopefully get a flavour of what school life is like at Cloudside. Obviously this is still very different from how we would normally work, but given the current regulations we are doing our best.
On this day, could you bring your child to Cloudside for 9.15 a.m. and collect them at 2:45 p.m.  Please bring your child to the main playground, maintaining social distancing, where they will be collected by their new teacher. At home time we will bring them out to the playground to you, again this will need to be socially distanced.
Your child will also be able to experience what happens at Cloudside at lunch times. If you would like your child to have a school lunch on these days we will be able to provide the meal for them. For children who normally have packed lunch from home please ensure that they bring a lunch box with them. 
Please find enclosed key information about our school day and curriculum, as well as, registration forms which will need to be completed and returned to school by email wherever possible to info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk at your earliest convenience, but by the 10th July, please include a copy of your child’s birth certificate.
Please complete the attached reply slip and return to Cloudside Academy as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely


Interim Head of School
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
My child ___________________________ will / will not be attending the transition days
Signed ______________________________________ Print name________________________________
Emergency contact details ________________________________________________________________
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Address: Stanton Road, Sandiacre,

Nottingham, NG10 5DE

) Telephone: 01159392263
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Headteacher: Nicola McIntyre

Cloudside Academy is an academy within the L.E.A.D. Academy Trust. Registered office: 5a The Ropewalk, Nottingham,
NG1 5DU. L.E.A.D. Academy Trust is an exempt charity. Company registration number: 08296921.
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